With A Little Help
Annual Meeting
Meeting started 7:07 p.m.

At Camp Weebeck
Goals
Thank you Tom for all the work you do on the website, he is retiring.
Board members reached out for new members.
Worked on fundraising.
Financial Summary, 2013 calendar year started out at $17,600.00. Revenues for the year $33,600.00.
Fundraised last year $13,371.23, ended year balance $21,859.30. Assets $92,820.38.
Thanks MaryKay for all the hard work you did over the last 5 years.
Current fundraising-monthly raffle, subway cards, Carrabba’s wine tasting.
Summer Camp 79 per day at camp, 47 volunteers, and 32 campers, 4 are new campers.

Volunteers, 18 new volunteers thanks to Kelly and Mike Zolinski for getting new volunteers, most are
nursing students.

Fall Camp-October 24-26, staying in the women’s dorm.

August 25™ Bucky Books will be available, for sale for $40.00. Contact Karen if you would like a Bucky
Book.

Nominations for board of directors will be at Lunch tomorrow, come and vote.
Nominations will be announced at supper.

Any one is invited to come to our meetings. Come and participate.

June 1% is the deadline to be put on the ballot to be on the board.

Ropes course at camp, we would need to see if it could be used and also about insurance, we will look
into it.

Thanks to everyone that came to previous years meetings.

A special thank you goes to Mike H. for the camp app.



